
 

 

 

PLANNING BOARD PUBLIC HEARING                                                                                                                                     
 

RESCHEDULED –  

Notice of Public Hearing, Wednesday - May 23, 2018 

 

New Date – 

Notice of Public Hearing after site visit, Wednesday - June 6, 2018 

 

Readfield Planning Board will conduct a site visit at 26 Mill Stream on June 6 
at 5:30 pm. A public hearing at the Town Office, 8 Old Kents Hill Road will 
beginning at 6:30 PM or after the above scheduled site visit.  The purpose is 
to receive comments regarding an application by Robert Bittar to allow a 
change of use at 26 Mill Stream Road from a single family resident to a 

Community Center Club. 
 
The above application can be reviewed at the town office. Please contact the 
Code Officer with any questions, 685-3290. 


